
We have heard “How can I enter my house in the 
Halloween House Decorating Contest?”

Let the neighborhood “haunting” begin for the most 
spooktacular front lawns and porches! Residents of 

single family homes within the corporate limits of 
the Village of Norridge are invited to participate, or nominate a 

neighbor’s house that you feel is worthy of being recognized.

The judging criteria is based on the following:

Unique design & creative use of lights & decoration;
display & placement of decorations; and

overall presentation

The application can be found on our website at https://www.
villageofnorridge.com/halloweenhousedecoratingcontest.com . You can 

submit your application in person at the Norridge VIllage Hall, or via 
email at contest@villageofnorridge.com. Judging will take 

place from October 23rd-27th. Deadline to enter is 5:00 P.M. 
Thursday, October 19th.
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